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 Art For Arches is a plea to the artist community to help Restore Fort Myers Beach Arches by donating artwork to benefit our organization. Your donated artworks will hang in Bridgette's Place, 17284 San Carlos Blvd, #104 Fort Myers Beach, FL and be sold to aide our goal of replacing Fort Myers Beach Arches.  We will accept any art media.
 
 Currently, Art for Arches is selling donated framed prints by artist W. Harold Hancock including the last available prints of the Arches by the main supplier of his work.  There are also prints of Matanzas Pass, Sanibel Island, and the Gulf shore.  Mr. Hancock was prolific in the Fort Myers Beach Area in the late 1970s and early 1980s.  Additionally, we are receiving a donated oil painting by local Artist Chester Rogers.  
 
 We would love local artists to donate works based on quickly disappearing Fort Myers Beach history.  Old cottages, old fish houses, old stoneworks and anything else that depicts the Fort Myers Beach past.  We are also allowing an artist interpretation of what the Arches my look like today in the proposed location.  These works will help us try to bring back a part aesthetic part of our history.  The Fort Myers Beach Arches that marked the gateway to the beach 1924-1979.
 
 Our 501(c)3 pending project is working with local Government to repair historic Tom Phillips Stone Monument  We are also working to get 3D imaging of the remains of the original Arches that still exist in order to get dimensional data to incorporate these historic pieces into a new Arch.  Our goal is to restore the Arches over the road as the great iconic legendary gateway to the beach.  Your donations will help us.
 
 Join us on facebook "Restore Fort Myers Beach Arches" and/or see our webpage http://restorethearches.com. 
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